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The Last bear 

 

This half term we will be reading The Last 

Bear by Hannah Gold.  We will be writing 

poetry based plastic pollution and global 

warming. Additionally, we will be writing 

informal letters to the character Granny 

Apples as the main character April.   

 

 

 

Mathematics 

• Fractions 

• Mass and Capacity  

Geography 

This half term we will be focusing on the Earth’s 

climate and weather. During this topic we will be 

exploring the water cycle, weather and a range of 

climates around the globe. 

R.E  

 

In the topic of ‘From the Dessert to The Garden’. We 

will be comparing the scripture of ‘Feeding the 

5000’and ‘The Last Supper’ with The Liturgy of the 

Eucharist. Also we will be in the season of Lent so we 

will be reflecting on Prayer and making Lenten 

promises.  

 

Science 

Light 

 

 

P.E  

Gymnastics 

French 

Colours 

Music 

Texture 

PSHE/ RSE 

Created to love others 

Computing 

Simulations  

Art 

Natural materials -

Textiles  


